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I strongly favor ANY and ALL restrictions on the corporate practice of medicine by 

non-physicians and non-physician entities. Corporate interests favor profits over 

patients every single time. They do little to help physicians and this in turn hurts 

patients. One example is Prenuvo. They operate in California and several other 

states in the country and are guilty of unethical and illegal behavior in their operations 

ranging from false and misleading advertisement to superceding individual physician 

judgement encouraging all radiologists to recommend expensive follow up testing 

regardless if the follow-up testing is based on scientific evidence or is otherwise 

clinically indicated for each individual patient. This is HORROBLE for the practice of 

medicine in this country. 


